
 
From: Stan & Carol [mailto:egginks@netptc.net]  
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2017 9:20 PM 

To: Ed Rose; Graham Guizar; 'Ken Trapp'; Stan Eggink; Wayne Shortes  

Cc: BRIAN CURTIS; Ken Wood; Cascadel Woods 
Subject: Water Board Meeting  

 

Due to weather, septic system problems, and parking lot erosion, please consider this 
e-mail a really “advanced” notice that 
 we will cancel the next scheduled Water Board meeting originally set for February 10th. 
  
We’ll resume regular meetings on April14th. 
  
Any emergency business we can conduct via e-mail. 
  
Cindy, please be certain nothing on the January water bills indicates a February 
meeting.  
  
Thanks, 
  
Stan 
 


